History of REG 02.05.01

Regulation on Awarding of Degrees in Memoriam
Authority: Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
History: 

First issued: 
Spring 2012 Archived version (Effective Spring 2012 through August 12, 2013) – 
Revisions: 
August 13, 2013 Current version – This regulation was formatted to reflect the new UNC Pembroke Policy and Regulation Standards implemented October 2011. The words “posthumous degree” were removed from the regulation and replaced with “degree in memoriam.”

Contact Information: Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs, 910.521.6211









�Are there differing criteria for graduate students





